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Dear Parents and Guardians,  

 

The Standish-Sterling Community School District is pleased to announce the implementation of 

Family Access by Skyward.  Family Access is a secure internet-based website that will allow you 

to easily keep track of nearly everything your student does while at school. Among other things, 

this new service will allow you to view your student’s attendance, grades, schedule, progress, 

assignments, and emergency information.  Family Access is provided by Standish-Sterling 

Community Schools as a free service and will be available to all parents with children enrolled in 

the district.  

 

In order for you to begin using Family Access, you will need to register for a login and password. 

By signing and returning the attached form, you are authorizing the Standish-Sterling 

Community School District to provide you with your unique login and password.  

 

We are very excited about how Family Access will help you stay informed about your student’s 

progress and hope that we can use this tool to create a stronger relationship between parents and 

our school community.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Ken Adrian at (989) 846-3674 or at 

kadrian@sscsd.org.  

 

 

 

 

  

3789 Wyatt Road 
Standish, Michigan, 48658 

 
Darren S. Kroczaleski, Superintendent 

Standish-Sterling Central High School 
Standish-Sterling Middle School 

Standish Elementary 
Sterling Elementary 



 

 

 

Please fill in the appropriate information below for each parent and/or guardian who would like to 

have a username and password assigned to them so they can view their student’s information, grades 

and progress in Family Access. Parents and/or guardians of the same student(s) can share the same 

login and password if desired. If the spaces below are insufficient to accommodate your family, 

please email all of the information below to the following: 

  

Ken Adrian at kadrian@sscsd.org  

 

 

We also want to remind everyone that this is a free service, so please do not send any money.  

 

Parent/Guardian Name _______________________________________  

 

Phone # _____________________ Email ____________________________  

 

Parent/Guardian Name _______________________________________  

 

Phone # _____________________ Email ____________________________  

 

Please check all that are appropriate  

_____ Please send my password(s) via email  

_____ No password is required– I waive this service  

 

Signature _________________________________________ Date_________________  

 

 

Student(s)      School Building (Standish, Sterling, MS, HS)  

 

            

 

            

 

            

 

            

 

 

 

Please return to your child’s school. 

 


